

Military Road, Gosport, Hampshire PO12 3BU

Email: enquiries@brunepark.gfmat.org

Tel: (023) 9261 6000

https://brunepark.gfmat.org

September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

On Thursday 26 September 2019 we shall be holding our Year 6 Open Evening at the School. Due to the number of visitors who attend this event, we have had to schedule specific timings for each primary/junior school.

For pupils/parents of <u>Alver Valley, Elson</u> and <u>Leesland</u> Schools, please carefully note the following timings:

- **5.15pm 5.45pm** Presentation for parents and pupils in the Main Hall
- 5.45pm 6.45pm Parents and pupils will have the opportunity to look around the School

Specialist staff will be available in their departments and current Brune Park pupils will be on hand around the School to direct you and to answer any questions that you may have.

Please carefully note the timings listed above. We politely request that you do not arrive to the school earlier than the time shown to ensure the steady flow of traffic in and out of the school. Unfortunately, the car parking on site is <u>extremely limited</u> so if at all possible, we would urge you to walk to the school.

## Please also note that it will not be possible for parents or pupils to tour the School after 6.45pm.

We hope that you are able to join us for the Open Evening and that you will find it interesting and informative. We also invite you to visit our School website: <a href="https://brunepark.gfmat.org/">https://brunepark.gfmat.org/</a> where we hope you will find a wide range of helpful information. Please be aware that this will be the <a href="only">only</a> opportunity for prospective main round applicants to tour the school. If you are unable to attend and have any questions, please visit our website at the address shown above or contact the school on 02392 616000.

Yours sincerely

Headship Team
Brune Park Community School

